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McFarlane Offers Improved Fuel Strainer Seals for Piper Aircraft 
 
 
Baldwin City, Kansas, October 19. 2011 - McFarlane Aviation Products is pleased to announce the 
availability of FAA approved improved fuel strainer seals for Piper aircraft.  In addition to Cessna 
fuel strainer seals, McFarlane now stocks all gaskets, o-rings, and Stat-O-Seals required to re-seal 
most Piper fuel strainers.  Many of the new seals feature fuel proof fluorocarbon that won’t swell or 
degrade like the original Buna N seals. 
 
McFarlane also has FAA approval to replace the copper crush gaskets on the Apaches, Aztecs, and 
Seminoles with stainless steel/fluorocarbon Stat-O-Seals.  During inspection of these fuel strainers, 
the upper and lower seals must be replaced.  The old copper crush gaskets used for the lower seal 
are unreliable and poorly suited for sealing against the small lip on the bottom of the fuel bowl.  
They often require several attempts to get a satisfactory seal.  With McFarlane’s improved Viton 
Stat-O-Seal design a positive seal is easy to achieve. 
 
All upper and lower seals may be purchased separately, or in convenient kits containing both the 
upper and lower seal for one fuel strainer.   
 
McFarlane Aviation Products has provided general aviation with high quality replacement aircraft 
parts at an affordable price for over 20 years.  For more information, visit 
www.mcfarlaneaviation.com, or call 800-544-8594 or 785-594-2741. 
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